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September 2024

RETIREE’S LUNCHEON

Friday, September 27, 2024
Contra Costa Country Club

801 Golf Club Road in Pleasant Hill

_________________________________________________

See the attached flyer on page 9 for information, signup and directions to the event.

PRESIDENT MESSAGE

I am writing this between golfing today with the Chevron Golf Club SR, volunteering at an 
NCGA tournament tomorrow at Orinda CC, and a hike on Friday in Claremont Canyon and 
on several Berkeley stairs/paths with our chapter hiking group.  It’s great to see current em-
ployees and retirees getting together for these activities.  I’ve now been retired for 8 years 
and I’m well into my 65th year so I’m more up-to-date on Via Benefits and Medicare. 
 
First, Chevron Park was sold and Chevron moved into the old AT&T building.  Now the 
headquarters is moving to Houston and the team in San Ramon is shrinking again.  After 
2-3 years when all the moves are completed there will only be about 200 employees left in 
San Ramon.  However, the CRA will still be here with the Contra Costa Chapter.  We are still 
strong and have lots of new retirees joining us.
 
We had a fantastic group of students apply for our scholarship. It is so wonderful to read 
what they are interested in and how much they have achieved. I’m glad I don’t need to 
compete with them for getting into college!  This newsletter has more information on the 
recipients as well as even more information and pictures on the website.
 
We had our National CRA Annual meeting in May in Denver.  What a fantastic group of 
dedicated retirees that are keeping the CRA vigorous around the country and Western Can-
ada.  I was elected to serve another year as CRA President.
 
This association is all about bringing people that worked for Chevron or other legacy com-
panies together.  In addition to the luncheons, one way we can do that is through spe-
cial interest groups.  We have the hiking group mentioned elsewhere in this newsletter   
(cracocoevents@gmail.com), there is also Chevron Golf Club San Ramon if that interests 
you (send a note to CGCsanramon@gmail.com).  Maybe something else interests you – 
pickle ball, bridge, meeting for breakfast, bicycle riding, book club, etc.  Let me know if you 
would like an interest group to start and we can work on getting it going (even if you don’t 
want to lead it).
 
Chevron has all the projects in Chevron Humankind for the Bay Area Fall Volunteer Cam-
paign - September – October, 2024. Go to the link on our Volunteering Page 
(http://chevronretireescontracosta.org/special_events.html) to see some of the over 100 
projects.

www.chevronretireescontracosta.org
mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com
mailto:CGCsanramon@gmail.com
http://chevronretireescontracosta.org/special_events.html
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PRESIDENT MESSAGE (continued)

 
Sacramento Chapter holds several events during the year - I encourage you to join their Facebook group (https://www.face-
book.com/CRASacramentoChapter) and come to some of them.  I have, and they are lots of fun.
 
If anyone needs assistance or just wants to talk with someone, please send a note to CRACoCoevents@gmail.com or give me 
a call at (925) 348-6707.
 
Stay safe, healthy, and sane, and be of service to yourself and others.
 
Brad McCullough
President, Contra Costa Chapter, Chevron Retirees Association
CRACoCoevents@gmail.com

Mark Lyverse
Sandy Macfarlane
Rick O’Brien
Juan Parra
Glenda Pigram
Loren Quan
Archie Roberts
Doug Silcox
Donald Walsh
Mary Yeong
Tina Yuen
Johanne Zavala

Lili Azarbaijani
Charlie Bowden
Liane Breitenstein
Susan (Forrest) Brossard
Susan Carrigan
Stacy Cavote
Colleen Chase
Wendy Chew
James Hartley
Brian James
Steve James
Richard Kemink
Pauline Killoran

WE’D LIKE TO EXTEND A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS

https://www.facebook.com/CRASacramentoChapter
https://www.facebook.com/CRASacramentoChapter
mailto:CoCoCRAevents@gmail.com
mailto:CRACoCoevents@gmail.com
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MEMBER’S NEWS
Liane Breitenstein
I worked at Chevron in various PMOs for almost 10 years, always as a contractor. I’m finally retired and look forward to sharing 
hikes and volunteer activities with old friends.

Susan (Forrest) Brossard
Have been in Idaho 10 years now – love it. My husband was a Marine in the Vietnam War. We are busy with volunteering for 
Veterans of Foreign Wars. We love traveling in our motorhome and spending time with family and friends here. Retired in 1999 
after four years in Kazakhstan. Love serving Veterans and their families. I’m State Secretary for Idaho VFW Auxiliary.  

Susan Carrigan
Spending part of the year living by the ocean in Panama.  In a few months, I can whale-watch from the living room window.
 
Walt Gill
I am excited to have been selected to the National CRA Executive Board as the Public Affairs Chair working to support the 
Chapters and CRA President Brad McCaullough. The CRA not only brings former friends together but is also a great resource 
for benefits and other valuable information. I read the names of former co-workers in the monthly newsletters and smile recalling 
some wonderful people. 

I retired from Chevron in 2019 after 35 years. I started at Socal as an Admin. in 1983 in San Francisco Headquarters at 225 
Bush and Marketing field offices, then Concord and then was transferred to Florida as a Marketing Territory Manager in 1989. In 
1992  I was transferred to Seattle as Sales Coordinator then back to for jobs in Marketing in San Francisco. From there I went to 
Corporate Government Affairs and ended my Chevron career as Government Affairs Manager at Richmond and the SF Bay Area. 
Through those many transfers I became friends with many people in so many areas of the US. 

Chevron is changing and adapting to the global world with acquisitions and realigning its asset base. In the Bay Area the 10 acre 
Concord complex where many of us worked is now a shopping mall. 225 Bush Street and 575/555 Market have been sold and are 
now the home of hi tech companies. And the 40 year old Chevron Park HQ complex will soon be torn down for retail and housing. 
And the long talked about move of HQ to Houston has now occurred after being founded in San Francisco 145 years ago. Chevron 
is a thriving company which we should all be proud of as energy is an essential part of commerce and making people comfortable. 

My wife Wynne and I live in our longtime home in Kensington (Berkeley Hills) with our Cavalier King Charles Spaniel Dewey. My 
daughter Derby is 26 and works at the UCSF hospitals after receiving her Master in Neuroscience from Tulane in New Orleans.

Gloria Hall
Enjoy traveling, cruise and taking care of our German shepherd/husky mix.
 
Lynn Hoyle
Enjoying life in Walnut Creek, volunteering, spending time with my father, doing yoga, gardening and Pilates most days and 
traveling as my husband’s work schedule permits.

Steve James
I’m the Treasurer of the East Bay Chapter. Retired in 2010. Started with Chemical then with the Research Company for most of 
my 32 years.

Glenda Pigram
Traveling as much as I can!

Archie Roberts
Since retiring in August, 2020, I have mainly been enjoying the retirement lifestyle, goofing off as much as possible.  I 
enjoy sleeping in, watching soccer matches (in person and on TV), and making a little money on the side with various 
side hustles.  I attempt to stay as active as possible, walking, hiking, laboring to take care of my house and skiing in 
the winter.  I do occasionally surf but mostly I wipe out spectacularly.  I would like to say I’m caught up on all of those 
things I couldn’t get to during my years working full-time, but this is definitely not the case.  It’s bound to happen 
someday right?  In all seriousness, I feel super blessed to be healthy and happy in retirement.
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CHEVRON NEWS
Click on the article to open.
				    August 2024
	 08/12/24			  Chevron Starts Production At Anchor With Industry-First Deepwater Technology
	 08/02/24			  Chevron Announces Headquarters Relocation And Senior Leadership Changes
	 08/02/24			  Chevron Reports Second Quarter 2024 Results
				  
				    July 2024	
	 07/12/24			  Statement From Chevron Chairman And Ceo Mike Wirth On The Passing Of Kenneth T. 		
				    Derr
	 07/08/24			  Chevron Commits $100,000 To New Mexico Wildfire Relief And Recovery Efforts
	

FINANCIAL PLANNING SEMINAR
From Brad McCullough - I have a friend, Erika Odell who is a financial planner with Morgan Stanley. She is setting
up an in-person seminar for up to 30 of us. This is an informational session, not a sales seminar.

This session will be a discussion with an estate planning attorney with possible topics like generational wealth 
transfer and helping adult kids with down payment without having to liquidate investments and without triggering 
capital gains, gifting taxes or interfering with your estate planning.  Family members can play a key role in helping 
to put a loved one’s dream of homeownership back within reach!

This event is still in the works, looking at late September, early October.  Location: Morgan Stanley Office, 1333 
North California Blvd, Suite 133, Walnut Creek, CA

If you are potentially interested please send a note to cracocoevents@gmail.com and we will send more details
(including parking instructions).

COMPASSION COMMITTEE REPORT

The following is a list of members of the Contra Costa Chapter of Chevron Retirees who have passed away since the issuance 
of the last newsletter:
				    Margaret R. Carman
				    Charles D. Moss
				    George W. Wasson

We also received a report of the death of Kenneth T. Derr.  Mr. Derr was Chevron’s Chairman and CEO from January 1, 1989 
through December 31, 1999.

A complete list of Chevron retirees’ deaths is published quarterly in the retirees’ magazine Encore and in the Chevron Retirees’ 
website (www.chevronretirees.org).  If you come to know of any Chevron Retiree members from the Contra Costa Chapter who 
have passed away, please let us know immediately at compassion@chevronretireescontracosta.org.

https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/chevron-starts-production-at-anchor-with-industry-first-deepwater-technology
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q2/chevron-pipeline-company-to-fly-unmanned-aircraft-in-san-joaquin-valley
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q2/chevron-pipeline-company-to-fly-unmanned-aircraft-in-san-joaquin-valley
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/chevron-announces-headquarters-relocation-and-senior-leadership-changes
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/chevron-reports-q2-2024-results
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/statement-from-mike-wirth-on-the-passing-of-kenneth-t-derr
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/statement-from-mike-wirth-on-the-passing-of-kenneth-t-derr
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2023/q4/chevron-earns-top-marks-on-corporate-equality-index-for-18th-consecutive-year
https://www.chevron.com/newsroom/2024/q3/chevron-commits-100000-to-new-mexico-wildfire-relief-and-recovery-efforts
mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com
http://www.chevronretirees.org
mailto:compassion@chevronretireescontracosta.org
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2024 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD WINNERS
This year, because of the chapter’s continued generosity, we could offer six scholarships of $2,000 each. We had 10 students 
apply for the scholarships.  Congratulations to the winners!  Three of them were able to attend our 2Q luncheon and tell us a little 
more about themselves, it was a real treat meeting them, hearing what inspires them, and how their personal experiences really 
drove their interests.

We are continuing handling the scholarship ourselves, saving on consulting fees.  The process is working great, and we plan to 
keep it this way. Since 2005, we have given out over $144,000 in scholarships to 89 recipients.  

We also put this information in the scholarship portion of our website http://www.chevronretireescontracosta.org/scholarship.html

Luke Brightbill  graduated from Acalanes HS in Lafayette in May, 2023.  His goal is to graduate from Chapman University in the 
spring of 2027 with a BS in Health Sciences.  He then plans to attend graduate school for a Masters degree in Physician Assistant 
Studies, with a focus on the mental health of adolescents.  Luke is drawn to this career because of his strong interest in medicine 
and helping others.  This career offers versatility and the opportunity to work in various healthcare settings, from physician’s offices 
and hospitals to outpatient clinics. This flexibility will allow him to adapt to different environments and meet diverse patient needs. 
Most importantly, he is passionate about making a positive impact on young people’s lives by addressing their mental health 
challenges and supporting their overall well-being. 

Jordan Go  graduated from El Cerrito HS in June.  Jordan is an incoming freshman at UC Berkeley majoring in Business and 
the very first freshman cohort of their new program. He has a passion for service and basketball! In 2022 he became an Eagle 
Scout from Berkeley’s troop 24. In college he is hoping to continue serving the community and finding a club related to business 
or entrepreneurship. After college he hopes to run his own business – his leadership skills obtained through Scouting should help 
with that!

Amelia Hoyle  graduated from San Ramon Valley HS in May, 2022.  She is entering her third year as a Biological Anthropology 
major and Spanish minor at UCLA, hoping to pursue a career in medicine as a physician and research specialist. Through the 
interdisciplinary curriculum of Biological Anthropology, Amelia hopes to graduate not only equipped with the material to continue 
to medical school, but also with a developed perspective to understand, appreciate, and learn from humans of all different cultures 
and upbringings. A key feature of inadequate healthcare comes from the language barrier experienced by many minority groups, 
and through both her degree in anthropology - the study of humans - and her minor in Spanish language and culture, she hopes to 
bridge this gap with as many patients as possible focusing on treatments that reflect and respect a variety of cultural customs. She 
is especially interested in understanding the relationship between the gut microbiome and the brain, and how this may contribute 
to the development and symptom presentation of Autism Spectrum Disorder.   In her free time, she thoroughly enjoys camping, 
biking, running, painting, and traveling with her friends and family!
.
Kristen Jang  graduated from Washington High School, Fremont, in June. She started gymnastics over 12 years ago and has 
done it competitively for 10 years, traveling to meets out of state while practicing 20 hours a week. When she wasn’t at the gym, 
Kristen volunteered at church activities and with other nonprofits.  She enjoys spending time with family and friends in her free 
time. She is looking forward to attending CSU Fullerton this fall, majoring in Accounting. 

Sarah McClelland  graduated in June from Bullard HS, Fresno, as summa cum laude valedictorian and will attend UC Irvine to 
study aerospace engineering in the fall. Sarah plans to pursue a job in the space industry, with her ultimate goal being to become 
an astronaut. Over the summer, Sarah is wrapping up the final parts of her private pilot’s license and filling her time studying in 
preparation.   She completed her first solo flight in September 2023.  Her current interest after college is in potential locations of 
extraterrestrial life and researching environments on Earth from space.

Lily Woodhead  graduated from Las Lomas HS in May.  Her passion for language and social sciences and the impact of 
government on communities has led Lily to pursue a degree in Political Science at the University of Washington. Based on Lily’s 
high school experience running Cross Country and captaining the Girls Lacrosse team, she sees herself with a career in business, 
where team building and the opportunity to continue to learn and grow are possible. She enjoys the rewards that hard work brings 
and looks forward to working in an office at a seasonal community center and day camp in Canada this summer.  Through her 
trips to Canada she has seen how the different governments operate and inspires her to look at them in a more analytical way.  
She will likely study abroad at some point to gain a well-rounded perspective on humanity.

http://www.chevronretireescontracosta.org/scholarship.html
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FUN ACTIVITES

Hiking Group
We are enjoying the sunny skies and still favoring the cooler side of the hills for our 4 hikes per month.  We have hikes from Easy 
to Difficult so there’s something for every interest.  Contact us through cracocoevents@gmail.com for more info and to get on 
the Hiking Group Mailing List.  You can see pictures of our past hikes and hikers at this link: https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/
folders/1TBeGYuHzZPniVWV5x6Dok-UuDJixGDmC
 

CGCSR Golf
 Chevron Golf Club San Ramon (CGCSR) is an NCGA Affiliate Club that has as its base Chevron employees, contractors, and 
retirees. The club has about 60 members with indexes ranging from 2 to 42. The club officers arrange for tee times, we have an 
optional small game going, closest to the pin prizes on 2 holes, a season-long match play, a club championship (net and gross 
winners which we just completed Aug 24-25), a special end-of-year tournament, and a Monterey trip. Most outings are on Friday 
or Saturday. We play a wide variety of courses, mostly East Bay, North Bay and Tri-Valley, and some further afield. The NCGA 
affiliation means that you get an official NCGA handicap and have the opportunity to represent CGCSR in NCGA tournaments 
(partially subsidized by the club). For 2024, membership is only $85. For more information, contact cgcsanramon@gmail.com.
 

Chevron Matching
 For retirees, Chevron matches your donations to non-profits up to 100% and up to $3,000 in matching per year.  
This is a great way of helping the non-profits you care about.  You can also get a $500 grant for donating 20 hours 
of time to a non-profit – and 2 of those grants are available each year.  PLEASE submit your match requests prior to 
January (the last month allowed) as they get most of their requests during that time.  Submitting earlier in the year 
helps their workflow (and yours) to get the money to your non-profits more quickly.

Chevron Heritage Center Retiree Tours
The Chevron Retirees Association has been invited to attend complimentary tours at the Chevron Heritage Center 
in Dublin.  Guided tours are limited to 20 people, and will take place in July, September and November, 2024, with 
additional tours in 2025.  Only retirees are eligible to attend.

The Chevron Heritage Center offers a vast tableau of the oil industry’s rich and varied history. Established within 
legacy-company Texaco in 1950 to collect historic material, the archive now provides a hefty record of Chevron’s 
growth from a modest oil prospecting organization formed in 1879 to its current status as one of the world’s great 
energy companies. The archive’s collection underscores this growth by encompassing the history of Chevron’s 
many legacy companies, which include such energy pioneers as Standard Oil Co. of California, Texaco Inc., Gulf 
Oil Corp., Getty Oil Co. and Unocal Corp.

The next tour is scheduled for Wednesday, September 11 from 10:00 – 11:30 am.

Please RSVP or direct questions to Maggie Pryde at maggie4131@gmail.com.  Reservations will be on a first come, 
first served basis.  Additional information will provided to attendees prior to the tour date.

Save the Date
Friday, December 6, 2024 for the Graduates lunch at the Concord Plaza Hotel

mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1TBeGYuHzZPniVWV5x6Dok-UuDJixGDmC
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1TBeGYuHzZPniVWV5x6Dok-UuDJixGDmC
mailto:cgcsanramon@gmail.com
mailto:maggie4131@gmail.com
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Here are opportunities for you to volunteer alongside Chevron employees and make a difference in some young 
person's life.

Volunteering Events
Volunteer with employees and retirees at the 2024 Bay Area Fall Volunteer Campaign.  This year it runs from 
September into October.  You are able to sign up for any project on the list, and in future years can submit your own 
project.  There are 2 projects this year coordinated by retirees.  Lots of opportunities to get out there and help your 
community.  The sign-ups are available on the Chevron Humankind website (https://chevron.yourcause.com/auth/
basic) and click on the opportunities to volunteer link.  This is available all year long and so I suggest you look at the 
opportunities periodically. Please check out our Volunteering events list - go to our website at 
http://chevronretireescontracosta.org/special_events.html and click on the opportunities to volunteer link.
 
Volunteering Distribution list – we had a distribution list of people who were interested in getting a push of volunteering 
opportunities on approximately a bi-monthly basis.  The opportunities are mostly pulled from Chevron Humankind 
for projects primarily in the East Bay (though in the past we have included others as well). We would like to build 
that list again from scratch.  If you would be interesting in getting this bi-monthly email of opportunities, whether you 
were on it before or not, please send a note to cracocoevents@gmail.com

The 49ers EDU needs YOU – Virtual STEM Mentoring! Oct. 28, 2024 and Jan. 27 and Mar. 26, 2025
We are seeking Chevron volunteers to serve as mentors for students in the 49ers STEM Leadership Institute (SLI), 
a program supported by Chevron since its inception.
 
The mentorship program, which will serve the program’s 11th grade cohort, will be focused on supporting these 
highly motivated students in their efforts to prepare college applications, create a resume, build a professional 
network and a series of other skills/tasks that will round out their high school experience and prepare them for 
college and beyond. You will serve alongside another Chevron mentor, and work with a “pod” of 3-5 SLI students, 
meeting with them three times (virtually) in the Fall of 2024 and Spring of 2025, and engaging with them, via e-mail, 
a few times as well.

On Campus Volunteer Event: The 49ers Need You! Be a Role Model & Share Your Career Expertise with 
Students! Tues., Oct. 29, 2024

Chevron partners with the 49ers Education STEM Leadership Institute and ~60 seventh-grade students participate 
in a field trip experience with a variety of activities.

We are looking for Chevron volunteers to engage students by leading an exciting hands-on filtration activity, 
participating in career panels and strengthening work readiness competencies. No specialized skills or experience 
needed. STEM backgrounds are a plus.

On Campus Volunteer Event: Girls Lead The Way STEM Summit - Thurs., Nov. 7, 2024
We are seeking women and men in STEM careers to serve as volunteer role models. You will empower middle 
school girls to see themselves as future participants in STEM and STEM-related careers. Inspire and encourage 
the next generation of young girls to pursue STEM education and careers.

Scope: Approximately 150 8th and 9th grade Project Lead The Way girls and up to 50 women and men in STEM 
(including Chevron volunteers).

 
Please reach out with any questions to Sydney Dallas, U.S. Volunteer Coordinator

Email: sewr@chevron.com, Cell: 925-348-2807

https://chevron.yourcause.com/auth/basic
https://chevron.yourcause.com/auth/basic
http://chevronretireescontracosta.org/special_events.html
mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com
https://idsvr.yourcause.com/#/account/login?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3Daf213b3d-083c-4e98-ad12-f0c1ea9fc355%26response_type%3Dcode%26scope%3Dopenid%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fchevron.yourcause.com%252Fhome%252Fssocallback%26state%3DhnXM4_VcZj9VHXZUfYlFyEmcqW3r8X8fVdC2vocYWAE%26nonce%3D-5iif2zvDsx2qHASmM1dXIbZdpN_3jCiCZ047Hn_5AQ%26acr_values%3Dtenant%253A116f46da-a036-437c-82e9-2a3affafd5f0%26response_mode%3Dquery%26loginType%3D1
https://idsvr.yourcause.com/#/account/login?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3Daf213b3d-083c-4e98-ad12-f0c1ea9fc355%26response_type%3Dcode%26scope%3Dopenid%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fchevron.yourcause.com%252Fhome%252Fssocallback%26state%3Dikbs_pylCZMT4ICI-xFLMfPJSqlkFPuBQWdlSTckYlo%26nonce%3DGNNtuta-TX4WOxO7pNdPFapFIm2JqJ5GRlL03BtYmdQ%26acr_values%3Dtenant%253A116f46da-a036-437c-82e9-2a3affafd5f0%26response_mode%3Dquery%26loginType%3D1
https://idsvr.yourcause.com/#/account/login?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3Daf213b3d-083c-4e98-ad12-f0c1ea9fc355%26response_type%3Dcode%26scope%3Dopenid%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fchevron.yourcause.com%252Fhome%252Fssocallback%26state%3Dikbs_pylCZMT4ICI-xFLMfPJSqlkFPuBQWdlSTckYlo%26nonce%3DGNNtuta-TX4WOxO7pNdPFapFIm2JqJ5GRlL03BtYmdQ%26acr_values%3Dtenant%253A116f46da-a036-437c-82e9-2a3affafd5f0%26response_mode%3Dquery%26loginType%3D1
https://idsvr.yourcause.com/#/account/login?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3Daf213b3d-083c-4e98-ad12-f0c1ea9fc355%26response_type%3Dcode%26scope%3Dopenid%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fchevron.yourcause.com%252Fhome%252Fssocallback%26state%3DP_A_isxNF8MVyHW3mw3uxo1KhRd7ejq5_Q3e1TzKEeU%26nonce%3DT5FjpdIvi2GUgYU51VjoIxkqsnrJ9gV4NAqYqsIfMGU%26acr_values%3Dtenant%253A116f46da-a036-437c-82e9-2a3affafd5f0%26response_mode%3Dquery%26loginType%3D1
mailto:sewr@chevron.com
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About Us (officers, chapter locations, coming events)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/AboutUsGroup.aspx

Resources
http://www.chevronretirees.org/ResourcesGroup.aspx

Chevron Sustainability
https://www.chevron.com/sustainability

WEB LINKS OF INTEREST

Have you seen the new and improved Chevron Retirees 
Website? It is fantastic! 
www.chevronretirees.org

Chevron Retirees Contra Costa Chapter: 
www.chevronretireescontracosta.org

Chevron Corporation: 
www.chevron.com

California Initiative Program: 
www.chevron.com/CA

Chevron Advocacy Network: 
www.chevronadvocacynetwork.com

Chevron Humankind: 
www.chevronhumankind.com

The Company Store:
 www.chevronstore.com

Information on Medical and Dental Plans: 
hr2.chevron.com/retiree/

ChevRec/BenefitHub (discounts and deals):
chevrec.benefithub.com

Chevron Energy Transition:
chevron.com/energyconversation

All Benefits Quick Links
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup/
ChevronBenefits.aspx

Publications (Encore, Tidbits, Line Rider, Chevron News/
Press Releases)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup.aspx

Benefits (Benefits Corner, CRA Benefits, Social Security/
Medicare resources, Chevron Benefits)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup.aspx

In Memoriam
http://www.chevronretirees.org/InMemoriamGroup.aspx

CRA Membership (what does CRA do? Are you 
interested?)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/MembershipGroup.aspx

OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS

Brad McCullough, President
(925) 348-6707

Adrian D’Souza, Past President

Bob Boenig, Vice-President (Programs)

Linda Vest, Vice-President (Membership)
pindersok@comcast.net

Mike Colvin, Outgoing Treasurer

Harinder Sidhu, Incoming Treasurer

Donna Toy, Secretary

Lisa Cutino, Newsletter and Website

Debbi Semenick, Compassion Committee

Brad McCullough, Volunteer Activities

Tricia King, Director at Large

Taryn Shawstad, Director at Large

Ron Susa, Director at Large

Lyman Young, Director at Large

Maggie Pryde, Luncheon Arrangements

To reach any of the board members, please call Brad or 
send an email to cracocoevents@gmail.com.

http://www.chevronretirees.org/ResourcesGroup.aspx
https://www.chevron.com/sustainability
mailto:pindersok@aol.com
mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com
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11 am – Social Hour 
Noon – Luncheon 
 
Our September luncheon will be held at the Contra Costa Country Club, located at 801 Golf Club Road 
in Pleasant Hill.  Menu choices are:  Vegetable Risotto, Chicken Picatta and Grilled Salmon.  All choices 
include salad, rolls, roasted potatoes and brussels sprouts, and dessert.  Water and coffee are also 
included, and there will be a no-host bar for all other beverages. 
 
We are still working on a guest speaker for the luncheon. 
 
Please indicate your menu choice below.  The cost is $65.00 per person. 
 

Reservations are due no later than Thursday, September 12, 2024. 
 

Member Name _________________________  Guest 1 _________________________ 

Member Phone _________________________  Guest 2 _________________________ 

Member Email _________________________    

 
Options No. Total  
Chicken Picatta   
Grilled Salmon   
Vegetable Risotto   
Total Enclosed  

 
Payments 
 

Checks  Electronic Payments 
 

Send your completed form and check payable 
to Chevron Retirees Association to: 
 
Chevron Retirees Association Luncheon 
PO Box 371  
Orinda, CA 94563-0371 

  

Zelle and PayPal payments should be made to CRA 
Treasurer, Mike Colvin, at CRACoCoEvents@gmail.com.   
In the “what’s this for” section, please include attendee 
name(s) and indicate your menu choice: 
• Chicken 
• Salmon 
• Vegetarian 
 

 
For questions, please contact Maggie Pryde at 925-997-7377 or CRACoCoLuncheon@gmail.com.  
 
Heading north on I-680, take Exit 52 onto Burnett Avenue.  Turn left onto Diamond Blvd.  Turn left onto 
Concord Avenue.  Turn left onto Contra Costa Blvd.  Turn right onto Golf Club Road.  Stay right to stay on Golf 
Club Road. 
 
Heading south on I-680, take Exit 52 toward Contra Costa Blvd.  Turn left onto Contra Costa Blvd.  Turn right 
onto Golf Club Road.  Turn right to stay right to stay on Golf Club Road. 


